


Thus the status of diphenyl is certain only until 31 December, 1965 with 

a possible new tolerance in the offing. No change is indicated with regard 

to the use of Dowicide A or fruit waxes and the labeling regulations that go 

with them. 

We will send out another newsletter when we get further information. 

EQUIPMENT FOR HUMIDITY CONTROL 

Several packers have inquired as to the cost of the equipment that we 

have been using to get very accurate control of humidity in the 85-95% 

R.H. range in order to reduce peel injury and shrinkage* particularly during 

degreening. Control equipment for each room costs about $70 in addition to 

the cost of a half-inch "live steam88 line with an electrically controlled 

solenoid. Write or call if you want further details. If you cannot get me 

on the §phone ask for Andy McCornack. 

Wo Grierson, Head 

Harvesting and Handling Section 

NEW FRESH CITRUS FRUIT FUNGICIDE 

An experimental citjrus fungicide which may be better than Dowicide A-

hexamine is 2-aminobutane (carbonated). This material has given good experimental 

decay control of Florida citrus fruit. Comparisons with Dowicide A-hexamine 

and diphenyl pads shows this fungicide when used at a strength of one percent 

to give equal or superior decay control. No evidence of fruit burn has been 

observed. Fruit treated with 2-aminobutane (carbonated) has been packed in 

cartons with diphenyl pads with good results. 

Eli Lilly and Company are planning to market this fungicide under the name 

TUTANEo Food and Drug Administration clearance is reasonably certain. Permission 

to make commercial test packs is expected later this fall. 

A,, A. McCornack 

Florida Citrus Commission 

Annual Meeting Florida State Horticultural Society 

Carillon Hotel, Miami Beach 3-5 November, 1965 

Attention is drawn to this meeting. There will be 42 papers on citrus 

production, processing and packing covering topics ranging from fruit protection 

in the grove to decay control in retail packages«, Twenty-two papers are being 

given by the staff at Lake Alfred including 8 by members of the Harvesting and 

Handling Section. 

Registration to attend the technical sessions is $3. Membership in the 

Society is $6 per annum. Dr. H. J. Reitz is secretary of the Society and 

programs are available from his office. 


